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Dear Year 6 Parents
BIKEABILITY COURSE FOR YEAR 6 PUPILS

We are pleased to be able to offer the Bikeability Level 1 / 2 course to our Year 6 pupils
again this year. The course will be led by two registered instructors over two full days. The
first day is spent in and around school and the children will only go out onto the roads in
Laverstock near the school. On the second day, children will be taken out all day by the
instructors. On both days, children should wear comfortable clothes for cycling and bring
a packed lunch.

We have two courses in the autumn term (maximum of 12 children per group). The
Bikeability scheme charges a £6.07 administration charge for each pupil. For this, the
children will receive badges and a pack at the end of the course. To undertake the
course the children need a roadworthy cycle and a cycle helmet. The bikeability courses
this year will run on:-

e Group 1: Monday 2 October and Tuesday 3 October
e Group 2: Wednesday 4 October and Thursday 5 October

We will allocate spaces on a first-come, first-served basis and confirm the dates for your
child's course once we have filled all the spaces. We will then send you further paperwork
for the course. Please register and pay on Reach More Parents under the Payments
section (Offers).

Registration for bikeability will go live on Reach More Parents on Wednesday 13
September at 6pm.

The deadline for all registrations is Wednesday 20 September.
Yours sincerely

Mrs J Fernie
Headteacher
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We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful.




